14-1443

From:

Jutta Furca <jutta.furca@towsleys.com>

Sent:

Monday, July 07, 2014 9:14 AM

To:

Deborah Neuser

Subject:

Thunder on the Lakeshore Hangar Party

Dear Deborah,

As you know, the airshow will be holding a hangar party on Saturday, August 16th at the airport to help raise money for the airshow. We are having a band from 7:30-11:00 that evening and are therefore requesting an extension of the noise ordinance to 11:00 pm. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you very much.

Warm regards, Jutta Furca
Airshow Director

Jutta Furca

Towsleys, Inc.Promotional Marketing Specialist

(920) 482-1123 jutta@towsleys.com